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CLOSED SESSION:  TO CONSULT WITH OUR ATTORNEY REGARDING REAL 
PROPERTY AND CLOSED SESSION MINUTES 
 

 Chairman Nelson stated that, pursuant to NC General Statute 143-318.11(5), the Board went 
into Closed Session to consult with our attorney regarding real property and to approve closed session 
minutes.  On motion made by T. Kyle Jones, seconded by James W. Ward, the Board unanimously 
voted to go into Closed Session. 
 

 The Closed Session was adjourned and the Regular Called Meeting reconvened on motion made 
by Charles Woodard, seconded by James W. Ward and unanimously approved by the Board. 
 

 No action was required from the Closed Session 
 
 

ADJOURNMENT  
 Before adjourning the meeting, Commissioner Corprew explained that Mr. Brinn had taken over 
the July 4th Fireworks Committee and asked if there was any funding left on the books for this 
celebration.  Mr. Heath said that there was $1,500 from the County and $1,500 from the Tourism 
Development Funds to help with the costs of the fireworks.  Mr. Corprew said that he would let Mr. 
Brinn know and see if we can bring the July 4th fireworks back to Perquimans County.  He also said 
that, per a poll that he did on Facebook, people recommended having the fireworks on Saturday or 
Sunday night before July 4th. 
 

 There being no further comments or business to discuss, the Regular Meeting was adjourned at 
7:50 p.m. on motion made by Joseph W. Hoffler, seconded by Charles Woodard. 
 

    
  Wallace E. Nelson, Chairman 
 

   
Clerk to the Board 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
WORK SESSION 

 

February 20, 2023 
 

7:00 p.m. 
 

The Perquimans County Board of Commissioners Work Session on February 
20, 2023 was cancelled. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 


